
You are invited to the St. Johns River to Sea Loop Trail Gap 

PD&E Study Alternatives Public Meeting: 

Date:        Wednesday, Dec. 5, 2018 

Time:       5 p.m. to 7 p.m.  

Location:   Sanborn Activity & Event Center 

                   815 South Alabama Ave. 

       DeLand, FL 32724 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Five 

will present the proposed alternatives developed for the St. Johns 

River to Sea Loop Trail Gap from Lake Beresford Park to Grand 

Avenue in Deland, Volusia County. 

This public meeting gives interested people the opportunity to 

express their views about the Project Development and 

Environment (PD&E) study and the proposed alternatives for the 

St. Johns River to Sea Loop Trail Gap.  

The public meeting will be an open house format with a 

continuous presentation looping throughout the meeting to 

provide you with a complete overview of the project. You are 

welcome to attend anytime between 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. Project staff  

will be available to discuss the project, receive your comments 

and answer your questions. Comment forms will also be available 

for documentation of public input. 

Project Overview 

The St. Johns River to Sea Loop is a 260-mile trail system that 

will link together several communities including St. Augustine, 

Daytona Beach, Titusville, DeLand, and Palatka. The PD&E 

study is evaluating options for a multi-use trail that will close the 

3.6-mile gap between existing trails terminating within Lake 

Beresford Park to the south and at the junction of Grand Avenue 

and Minnesota Avenue to the north. 

FDOT is conducting a PD&E Study to perform a combination of 

engineering and environmental analysis along with public 

outreach to develop a multi-use trail option that meets the 

transportation need while minimizing impacts.  

Funding for the design phase is included in fiscal year 2020 of 

the FDOT's Adopted Five-Year Work Program. There is currently 

no funding for the construction phase of this project. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation 

services (free of charge) should contact Mary McGehee, Project 

Manager, 386-943-5063 or email Mary.McGehee@dot.state.fl.us 

at least (7) days prior to the meeting.  

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, 
FDOT Dist r ic t  F ive T i t le V I  Coord inator at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 
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Visit the project website:   

CFLRoads.com (search by number 439874-1)  

Contact Us 

We encourage you to participate in the 

St. Johns River to Sea Loop Trail Gap 

Alternatives Public Meeting.  

If you have any questions or          

comments please contact: 

Mary McGehee 

Project Manager, FDOT District 5 

719 South Woodland Blvd. 

DeLand, FL 32720 

386- 943-5063 

Mary.McGehee@dot.state.fl.us 


